
             WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
 
                          March 3, 1992 
  
 
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/UNIT 251, and Duane 
Jones, N8LDM/UNIT 260.  There were ?? members present. 
 
Minutes from the February 4th meeting were read and approved. 
 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
  
 
                           OLD BUSINESS 
 
Ken also gave a report on the March of Dimes WalkAmerica held April 
26th.  Those helping with the walk were: Phil Unit 275, Ivan Unit 263, 
Keith Unit 257, Dick Unit 264, Bill Unit 283, Karen Unit 261, Duane 
Unit 260, Aaron Unit 276, Alan Unit 274, Leo Unit 259, Ken Unit 251, 
Judy Unit 255, and Dot Unit 268. 
 
There was a reminder of the W5YI testing on March 14th at 10:00 am 
at the Emergency Operations Center. 
 
Ken Unit 251 gave a report on the progress of the emergency Packet 
Radio system, DAREN. 
  
 
                           NEW BUSINESS 
 
For information there will be at least three Hamfest in the near 
future.  Jackson County Amateur Radio Club will be May 31st, Wheeling 
will be May 17th, and Athens will be May 10th. 
 
We have approval to operate the BINGO games again this year at the 
Parkersburg Homecoming.  The homecoming will be August 14th, 15th, and 
16th. 
 
We have also been asked to provide parade line-up and the 
communications for the Half Marathon on August the 15th. 
 
Ken Unit 251 says he will be teaching a public safety communications 
class for the Washington County fire school.  The class will be held at 
the Wood County EOC on April 3rd. 
 
A letter will be sent to the Department of Highways asking for 
permission to use the South bound Rest Area for a Safety Break over the 
4th of July weekend. 
 
Wood County Fire Fighters Association meeting will be March 9th at 
Pond Creek Fire Station. 
  
  
  
  
  
 


